Katherine Pryzwansky Young Investigator Award

This Award is derived from memorial funds given to the Department of Pathology and Laboratory
Medicine in memory of past faculty member Katherine Pryzwansky, by her husband and others.

The Award is made to further the career development of an outstanding trainee in the Molecular and
Cellular Pathology Graduate Program.

The award is available to any trainee in the Molecular and Cellular Pathology Graduate Program, but
may be received only once.

The award may be used for 1) travel to a scientific meeting in the awardees field of study, 2) travel to
and/or attendance at other career development activities such as leadership development seminars,
recruitment fairs, or similar activities approved by the executive committee, 3) the purchase of
educational materials such as books, journal s, or membership in a professional society in the awardees
field of study, or 4) other career development activities approved by the executive committee.

The award will be made annually and announced in January. Applications will be due in the last quarter
of the preceding year on a date determined and announced by the Executive Committee. The award
must be used in the calendar year in which it is awarded.

The award in 2014 will be $500.

Application will consist of: 1) An abstract of the applicant’s scientific project, 2) the applicants CV, and 3)
a letter of application that details the intended use of the award money and how it will further the
career development of the applicant. The abstract and letter of application are each limited to one page,
Arial or Helvitica 11 pt font, single spacing, and 1 inch margins.

Applications evaluation and determination of the award winner will be done by the Executive
Committee of the Molecular and Cellular Graduate Program.

Within two months of using the award, the awardee is required to submit to the Executive Committee a
detailed letter describing how the award was utilized and how it enabled the awardee to further
develop their career in a way that was not possible without the award. These letters will remain
available for review by donors who support the Katherine Pryzwanski Young Investigator Award.



